OrefieldMiddleSchoolAnnouncements
October 28, 2020
Day 5

Picture Retakes
Students M-Z  Friday, October 30"

Athletics

WRESTLING - Any 7th and 8th grade student interested in wrestling this year, see Coach Montes in room 121
for information and papers about the upcoming season during homeroom or anytime throughout the day.

Important Information

The Media Center asks that you bring your student ID with you each time you come to select
books. Thank you!

Other News

The Scholastic Virtual Book Fair is OPEN!

Start shopping today through November 5. Access the fair through

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/orefield

or go to www.scholastic.com and search for
Orefield Middle School under "Book Fairs".

The new "Diary of a Wimpy Kid: The Deep End" will be released October 27
and will be available for pre-sale!

All book-only online orders over $25 ship for free to your home.
Proceeds benefit the OMS library and the ARP auction.

NO BUS PASSES WILL BE ISSUED THIS YEAR

IMPORTANT: All students’ must report to the main office to sign in when coming to school late
and all students must report to the main office to sign out when being picked up early from school for
appointments.
*STUDENTS: Please be aware that you are not allowed in the building (using the auditorium entrance)
prior to 7:15. In the unfortunate case that you must be dropped off earlier than 7:15, you should be
dropped off at the main entrance.


http://email.schoology.com/ls/click?upn=VozbKz56XeTNmRrPWUx1s9NYAHad1GRG0Ky6KzpI43Kgkc5bk2k7bNfn5ZCzsjJKfQ2b_2L74jdl1SCQp-2F2tr5P7plfCXSCbvrHmaWE6v0RR-2BLmBamC7kRsuLyTMDvI7arLrNFiVDJNunLX-2FhMzohGWUYOuzuet9h2nj4i2YHDMbM-2BjNYtTLcetaKlWDlU8xQSorsqkHSPZ-2BjNVCLKLqvgPIf7cyE-2BsaHW2a7-2BUbUP5d-2FFr-2F3egEcSzxJ4-2BsyITQEt5LpoYZlT-2BgUPAI0T7elrSAslFKvbyh7-2BgVI21VMKtlU2nVY-2Bhmyb-2F4pg5xFI8NVOW7q
http://email.schoology.com/ls/click?upn=DV0uvZoE6d-2BSbhFJeBVeIVUJaEScYCCrDKVMqFVgo8E-3DvkS5_2L74jdl1SCQp-2F2tr5P7plfCXSCbvrHmaWE6v0RR-2BLmBamC7kRsuLyTMDvI7arLrNCoX-2FUVGvFHM036Yk7AtTUEm4jGKaTp1sgnkdU9VeMtgwGKpwS86umqiT0WbhIv5RmaKT6vkL8ic2BhKKh9cHg0rW71tdxFOOcYJdwebBoW5YS1iIcNZGG-2B90QhHS-2F1vU8ZuX-2Fmw5NrskCQNu70vopQwMMk-2BPiimuM7ByNMkvc1fWPxPi-2FGBVYWoxTWNdCAjk

Upon entering the building in the morning, all hats and headphones should be removed

immediately. Don’t forget to wear your mask.

e Students going to Springhouse Bus #122 after school SHOULD BE DISMISSED AT 2:04PM.
The bus departs promptly at 2:10PM and will be parked by the field house.

e  Students goingto PARKLAND HIGH SCHOOL do not need to be dismissed early. This bus
departs after the regular buses leave and will be parked by the field house BUS #133.

IMPORTANT LATE ACTIVITY BUS (4:20PM) REMINDER Students are only allowed to use the after-school
activity bus to be dropped off at home. Also, such items as skateboards, bikes and other non-school related items
are not allowed on the bus.







